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From: Griffin, Mary (CDC/NIOSH/OD)
Sent: Monday, July 16, 2007 9:11 AM
To: Bk1492@aol.com 
Cc: White, Sandra (CDC/NIOSH/DRDS); OMB-Comments (CDC); Griffin, Mary 

(CDC/NIOSH/OD)
Subject: Public comment received on 0920-0707BD, Building-Related Asthma 

Research in Public Schools

Thank you for your comments concerning the CDC 60 Day Federal Register Notice for CDC 
#0920-0707BD, BUILDING RELATED ASTHMA - RESEARCH IN PUBLIC SCHOOLS. We
have given the concerns you described careful consideration. For further information regarding 
the unique mission of CDC, please refer to our website at www.cdc.gov.

Thank you for your continued interest in CDC.

Sincerely,

Mary Griffin 

OMB Coordinator for the National Institute for Occupational Safety and Health (NIOSH)
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